
Behaviour on Customer Sites

We have recently received an increase of reports from our customers of drivers

behaving aggressively towards members of staff.

The safety of all staff and persons working on our customers sites is paramount.

P&O Ferrymasters Ltd in partnership with our customers, operate a Zero Tolerance to

threats of violence, violent acts, abusive language and aggressive behaviour:
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Abusive language, threats of violence, violent acts 

and aggressive behaviour of any kind are not 

acceptable and will not be tolerated.

Any persons displaying such behaviour will be 

removed from site.

Acts of violence or verbal threats of violence will 

be reported to the local law enforcement 

authorities which may result in prosecution.


